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Mr. N. Moore

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs
7735 0ld Georgetown Road
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Re: Export License Application XU-8466 (Docket 110-000729)
™ Ref: 73-211/01 (NUK-291)

Dear Mr. Moore:

Enclosed is telex number 2213 dated July 13, 1979 for your information.
It is our understanding that this material will be exported as U308
and stored at N.W.K.'s facility in Germany. Material will then be
returned to the U.S. for conversion and enrichment per the attached
telex.

Thanking you in advance for your help and cooperation.

Sincerely,
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“Vicki Matson

Assistant Manager - Washington Operations
Enclosure: Copy telex 2213
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